BRITISH MOUNTAINEERING COUNCIL

177-179 Burton Road Manchester M20 2BB www.thebmc.co.uk Tel: 0161 445 6111 Fax: 0161 445 4500

Email: office@thebmc.co.uk

AGENDA BMC Peak Area Meeting

Meeting to be held on Wednesday 14th September 2016 7.30pm at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire. S32 2HE.

1. Apologies

2. Actions from the last meeting - none

3. Re-branding Dave Turnbull & Rehan

Presentation followed by Q&A Siddiqui

4. Olympic climbing: implications & next steps

5. Horseshoe group abseil proposal Adge Last

6. Stanage, PDNPA and the Stanage Forum John Horscroft

7. Access updates Henry Folkard & others

8. National Council Report Dave Brown

9. Update from Peak Area Hill Walking Representatives Peter Judd & Cath Lee

10. Update from BMC Officers

11. Area meetings in the western Peak

12. Peak Area Newsletter deadline for contributions is 26th October– email to peakarea@gmail.com

- 13. Any other business
- 14. Date, time and venue of the next meeting (including AGM):
 - Wednesday 16th November 2016, 7.30pm
 - The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire. S32 2HE.
 - To be followed by the annual quiz

After the meeting chips and butties will be provided by the BMC, followed by

Nigel Vardy aka Mr Frostbite

In 1999 Nigel suffered severe frostbite in temperatures of -60°C on Denali in Alaska. It cost him his fingers, nose and all of his toes. An inspiring tale of resilience, recovery and adversity against the odds, Nigel's injuries haven't stopped him rising to life's daily challenges and going on to climb some of the world's toughest and most challenging mountains.